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Press Release 13 March 2020 No. 02/2020 

Futurium closed until further notice 
 

Due to the current situation regarding COVID-19, we regret to announce that Futurium will be closed to the public 

from Saturday, 14 March 2020, until further notice. This includes our exhibition, the lab with the workshops, and all 

events. With this step, we hope to make at least a small contribution to curbing the spread of the coronavirus. We 

will inform you here and on our website in good time about the date of Futurium’s reopening. 
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